
   
 

 

Street Closure Notification 

Dear Resident / Business Owner, 

On Saturday October 5, 2024, the City of Toronto will host the annual all-night 
celebration of contemporary art, Nuit Blanche along the Waterfront.  

This free, all-night engagement will take place from 7:00pm to 7:00am the 
following morning. 

For Public Safety during the event, the following streets will be closed and/or 
have vehicular traffic restrictions. 

Saturday, October 5, 2024, at 5:00pm to 
 Sunday October 6, 2024, at 7:00am 

Colonel Samuel 
Smith Park Drive 

Full Closure – TTC Busses Excepted 
From Lakeshore Blvd W to 400m south of Lakeshore Blvd. 

Residents are encouraged to come out and enjoy this cultural event. More 
information may be found on the City of Toronto’s webpage at 
www.toronto.ca/nbto 

To ensure pedestrian and public safety Toronto Police Services may take 
additional measures if additional road closures are warranted during the event. 

Should you have any questions about these street closures, please contact: 

Stefan Lenzi 
Production Supervisor 
City Cultural Events, Economic Development and Culture 
stefan.lenzi@toronto.ca 
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